
 

 

Eagle Families!! 

Happy Halloween and end of Red Ribbon Week. We have had so much fun this week with dress up days. Thanks to all 

who participated. Here are a few updates: 

  

1. Returning students 

If you are returning to school as a Brick and Mortar student Monday – WELCOME BACK! Please report to the 

guidance office first thing to receive a paper schedule, map and ID Badge. 

2. Masks 

Please make sure your student has a mask to wear at school. It is imperative that we follow district guidelines and 

wear masks throughout the day where social distancing is not possible. Please stress with your student the 

importance of wearing masks so that they cover your mouth and nose. Masks should be worn on the bus or when 

a student steps out of a car. 

3. Quarter 1 

Quarter 1 ends today. Report cards will be available in HAC Wednesday November 18th. 

4. P.E. 

We will continue safety protocols that are in place next quarter and will not be dressing out for PE. 
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